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The JSA for Wiltshire 2012-13 was published in late 2012 on behalf of the Public 
Services Board (PSB).  You may recall this was made possible by the contributions 
made by each of the thematic delivery partnerships – health and wellbeing, local 
economic partnership, children and young people’s trust, community safety, housing, 
transport, local nature partnership, and resilient communities.   
 
The value of local data and evidence meant we supplemented the JSA Wiltshire with 
20 individual local community area assessments. The community area JSAs, first 
published in 2011, added to our local knowledge and helped us and communities focus 
on the real issues in their local area. As part of the JSA programme, the Community 
Area level assessments (CAJSAs) are in the process of being updated this year, these 
will provide updated data about our local communities across the ten chapters.   
 
The CAJSAs have taken on board feedback from Councillors, officers, organisations 
and feedback from our community events (held in 2012) and will build on the existing 
document and include more information on changes; trends; qualitative survey data 
(such as the results from the What Matters to You survey 2013) and other primary 
research such as the Census 2011. 
 
We also intend to address some gaps in the first community area JSAs by including 
two new chapter’s one covering leisure, and a second chapter art and culture which 
aligns the CA JSAs with community plans. The assessment will follow a similar 
structure to the JSA Wiltshire 2012-13 version, and will include a chapter written by 
each thematic delivery partnership (TDP).  
 
We aim to publish the CA JSAs at a second round of community events between 
January and April 2014 and have discussed these plans at the Chair of the Area Board 
meeting and also met with Area Board managers. We are currently in the process of 
agreeing dates for each community event. The date for the Bradford on Avon event has 
been provisionally set for Thursday 13 February 2014 at St Laurence School.  
 
For more information on the JSAs please visit the Wiltshire Intelligence Network 
website http://www.intelligencenetwork.org.uk/joint-strategic-assessment/  
 

 

 

 
 


